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The High Commission O tawnad}mﬁpala presents its compliments to the Ministry of

Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Uganda and has the honour to inform that the Indian Council of

Cultural Relationships (ICCR) of the Government of India is offering scholarships to Uganda

under the India-Africa Maitri Scholarship Scheme for Africa and Lata Mangeshkar Dance & Music
Scholarship Scheme for the academic year 2024-25..

The High Commission of India informs the esteemed Ministry that the Government of India
has offered 32 slots to Uganda in the India-Africa Maitri Scholarship Scheme for Africa and 100
slots for all participating countries in the Lata Mangeshkar Dance & Music Scholarship Scheme

The Scholarship offer caters for students who intends to pursue Undergraduate, Post-
Graduate and PhD courses in prestigious Universities in India. Interested Ugandan students are
invited to apply online through ICCR's A2A Scholarship portal http://a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in
which has been operational w.e.f 12 April 2024. The last date for applicant to submit application
on the portal is 31 May 2024.

General guidelines for International students applying for ICCR Scholarship is available on
the A2A portal https://a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in/assets/site/docs/Policy%20Guidelines.pdf.
Copy of the same is attached.

The High Commission of India requests the esteemed Ministry to proactively promote
ICCR scholarship scheme and encourage Ugandan students to apply

The High Commission of India to the Republic of Uganda avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Uganda, the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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